
May 28, 2008

N O T I C E

Notice is hereby given that Council Members Michael Corrigan and Ray Holt will meet with Tom Ingram, the residents of Alta Lakes area and all other interested parties regarding Ordinance 2008-243 (Rezoning/Alta Lakes) on Tuesday, June 3, 2008, at 3:45 p.m., in Conference Room A, 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425, Jacksonville, Florida.  The purpose of the meeting is to invite the applicant and the affected residents to attend and have an open forum to discuss the issues.
2008-243 ORD-Q Rezoning Property between Alta Drive & New Berlin Road, N 
of Faye Road (287.0 Acres) - PUD to PUD (Alta Lakes: Warehousing & Distribution) - Alta Lakeside, LLC & JEA. (Dist 11-Holt) (LUZ)

All interested parties are invited to attend.  If you have any questions, please contact 
630-1677.
cc:
Council Members & Staff


Cityc@coj.net

Web & Calendar Postings 
Media Box

